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1. DYC 2014 – Catching Fire 

Please place the following notice in bulletins AND make the following announcement after Masses 

this Sunday: 

 

Bulletin announcement: 

 

HAVE YOU REGISTERED FOR THE 19
TH

 ANNUAL DIOCESAN YOUTH 

CONFERENCE: CATCHING FIRE? 

 

This 3-day youth conference is open to all youth grades 7-12 and is happening April 25-27 in 

Prince George. Join us for a packed weekend of dynamic talks, workshops, games all 

culminating in a closing Mass together. There will also be adoration, amazing praise & 

worship, and a coffeehouse featuring artists from across our diocese as part of an evening 

celebration. This year, our theme is ʻCatching Fireʼ based on the scripture passage of the Road 

to Emmaus. We hope young people will leave on fire for our Lord. Be sure to register today 

either online or by mailing in a registration form. Further information and a copy of the 

registration form can be found online at http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/dyc-2014/   

 

Announcement at all Masses:  

 

It’s not too late to register for our 19th annual Diocesan Youth Conference. Come for a 

packed weekend of dynamic talks, inspiring praise, and activities. Registration is $50 and 

includes all meals, a fancy t-shirt, and a priceless weekend of great fun. This 3 day conference 

is open to all young people from grades 7-12 and is happening April 25-27. You can register 

online at our diocesan website (or by picking up forms from your local youth minister)*.  

 

*(if applicable) 

 

2. St. Vincent de Paul National Convention 

Please place the following announcement in bulletins (may follow Easter Season as your space 

allows): 

 

You are invited to the 43rd National Society of St. Vincent de Paul Annual General Assembly 

June 11th - 15
th

.  Come join us for an opportunity to learn and grow with other Vincentians 

across Canada. Workshops, tours and so much more. For more information & registration 

please go to http://www.ssvpedmonton.ca/AGA2014. Hope to see you there! 
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